Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, meeting a group of Iraqi community migrating to Iran
during the rule of the former regime and urges to acknowledge their
sacrifices
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Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, met a group of Iraqi community
migrating to Iran during the former regime, and urged to follow up on their rights according to

the approved laws, calling for the acknowledge sacrifices.
\r\n

head of the National Iraqi Alliance and during the meeting, which was held in his eminence
office in Baghdad on Saturday, 11.03.2017 stressed that the Iraqi community which migrated to
the Islamic Republic of Iran is differs from other groups because it mostly carried a messege
and was carrying a project, and all the jihadist groups that opposed Saddam\'s regime was one
of its members, and all the efforts to topple Saddam\'s regime was also an interest of this

community.
\r\n

his eminence added that:” the sacrifices that you have made are priceless, and all I offer you
is a little”, noting that the financial crisis and the depletion of resources in the battle
against Daesh, afflicted the shoulders of the government, “and if they are not giving you the
financial rights due to the financial crisis at least you and your sacrifices must be

recognized, it is possible that the first step is to register rights”.
\r\n

His eminence stressed the need to take care of these group individuals who did not receive any
salary or employment by the government, calling the related committees of the National Iraqi
Alliance to pursue the financial rights of displaced individuals, stressing that all the powers

of the National Iraqi Alliance would be supportive of this group by all means possible.



